
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BHOLA SHARAN DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL, LATEHAR 
NOTICE 

 

School will remain closed for Summer Vacation from 12/05/2014 (Monday) to 14/06/2014 

(Saturday). 

 

It will re-open on 16/06/2014 with the same timing i.e. 

 

For LKG, UKG & I : 07:50 a.m. to 12:05 p.m. 

For II to VIII  : 07:50 a.m. to 1:15 p.m. 

 

 

• Office will remain open & fee may be deposited during the Summer Vacation. 

• Students /Parents may collect the Summer Vacation Home Work from the office, if not 

received. 

 

Principal 

Date : 09/05/2014 


